
ATTACHMENT 2

AGENDA #3a(4) 

August 22, 2006 

Town of Chapel Hill 
405 Martin Luther King Blvd. 
Chapel Hill, NC 275 14 

Dear Kumar, 

As per our discussion this afternoon we would like to request that the existing no parking 
ordinance be changed to no parking except by permit. 

Although this has not been a problem in the past we are concerned that it may become an 
issue in the future. 

We live at the corner of Sweeten Creek Road and Amesbury Drive and, due to limited 
space in our driveway; we park one car in the front of our house on Amesbury Drive. If 
you have visitors during the day, including children in local colleges that stop home 
during these restricted hours, it becomes necessary for them to park in the street. 

The original intention of these signs was to discourage ECHHS students from parking in 
the street and to encourage them to follow the proper procedure and obtain a school 
parking permit. 

In the past these signs in conjunction with friendly reminders have been very successful 
in eliminating the student parking problem. 

Hoping to hear from you. 

Regards, 

Richard and Stephanie Yost 
7700 Amesbury Drive 
Chapel Hill, NC 275 14 


